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LucasKamat, Susan, EMNRD

From: Inscore, Josh <Josh.Inscore@dvn.com>

Sent: Friday, June 12, 2020 8:56 AM

To: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] Devon 2RF-147: Notification of Construction of the Potato Basin Recycling Containments (West
and East)

Categories: Susan Lucas Kamat

To whom it may concern:

Devon Energy plans to commence construction of the Potato Basin Recycling West and East Containment liners in
accordance with approved Administrative Order No. 2RF-147, including the approved variance to 19.15.34.12.A (4)
NMAC for the installation of a 40-mil non-reinforced LLDPE secondary liner, on or about June 17, 2020.

Josh Inscore

Completions Engineer - Delaware Basin
Office: (405) 228-8385

Mobile: (405) 403-1426
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